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I wonder how many people here tonight/today have 
grown up believing that the British justice  
system will protect them and provide a fair  
hearing in the event of accusations being made in 
a court of law.

Well, ladies and gentlemen, while we remain in 
the EU, you and your families’ interests are no 
longer protected by the British justice system.

Our own government has chosen to ‘opt in’ to 35 
European justice measures that cede control of 
our legal system to one imposed on us by the  
European Union.  
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The reality of this decision means that our  
Supreme Court, is not Supreme.

Let us examine the most controversial measure  
imposed on British citizens by the EU

The European Arrest Warrant or EAW.
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The European Arrest warrant has been the most 
significant EU policing instrument overriding our 
British justice system.
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People in the UK are arrested on EAWs every day 
and transported to a foreign prison by virtue of 
a piece of paper put before British courts, even 
if there is no evidence presented to support the 
arrest of a British citizen by a foreign country. 

We are not saying that if someone commits a crime 
abroad, they shouldn’t pay for that crime. But 
if you wish the suspect to be deported, you had 
better meet the requirements of the British Law 
courts and show us the evidence.

Today all our courts are allowed to do is to 
check whether or not the application forms are 
filled in correctly.

The EAW  principal is that an order issued by a 
judge sitting in a court in Romania or Bulgaria 
must be considered as carrying the same weight as 
that of a British judge. But we know that  
corruption in some of these countries is rife and 
their legal systems are not immune.
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As a result, the EAW can see British citizens  
extradited from the United Kingdom to a foreign 
country without having first had an adequate  
opportunity to demonstrate their innocence.
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Supporters of this surrender of fair British  
justice, claim that the EAW facilitates the fast 
recovery of criminals here.

It is, of course, true that there have been many 
cases where this has happened. 

However, it is important to remember that this 
country already has extradition treaties with 
countries all over the world, whether these  
countries are members of the EU or not.  Speed is 
not a justification for miscarriages of justice.

British enthusiasts for the EAW have been  
telling us for years that suspects’ rights were 
safeguarded by section 21 of the Extradition Act 
2003 which provides for refusal of an EAW on  
human rights grounds.

In practice, no case has ever been refused on 
such grounds.
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One case that perfectly illustrates this  
appalling loss of justice is that of Andrew  
Symeou.
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Andrew was extradited under the EAW in July 2009 
to Greece, facing charges in connection with the 
death of Jonathan Hiles, who died of injuries he 
received in a night club in Zakynthos in Greece.

Two friends that accompanied Symeou that night 
were detained and questioned after the incident 
by Greek police. They claim they were held for 
eight hours, beaten and threatened and denied 
food or water until their statements corroborated 
the implication of Symeou.

After being released from questioning, the two 
friends left and reported their appalling  
treatment to the British consulate and  
immediately retracted their statements.

Symeou was never questioned and did not learn of 
the incident until after his return to the UK.  
He was issued with an EAW by the Greek  
authorities seeking his extradition from the UK, 
which was ordered by the UK courts.

During a 10 month wait for trial in a Greek  
prison cell, he was held in deplorable conditions 
and reports being beaten due to his status as a 
foreigner.
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Finally, Andrew Symeou was cleared by a Greek 
court following the presentation of  
photographic evidence proving he could not have 
been at the scene of the crime. 

If the British authorities had been allowed the 
power to scrutinise Greek evidence at the  
extradition stage, Symeou would have been  
exonerated from the start. 

The real assailant, still remains at large.

This is the fate that could await any British 
citizen.

The European Arrest Warrant system, as currently 
constituted, poses a clear and present danger to 
the liberty of British citizens.

If anyone here still believes — that you are  
innocent until proven guilty — then I’m afraid 
you will have to think again, as our membership 
of the EU has stripped that fundamental right 
from us.
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Another European Union organisation that  
threatens our civil liberty is called Europol.
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While sometimes referred to as the ‘EU’s police 
force’, in fact Europol is a criminal  
intelligence agency, modelling itself on the 
USA’s FBI or the UK National Criminal  
Intelligence Service. 

Europol employs over a thousand staff, who enjoy 
immunity from prosecution or civil lawsuits in 
relation to everything they do or say as Europol 
officers, including all their activities in  
Britain.

Today we have an EU police agency within our  
borders whose operatives are unaccountable and 
completely immune to prosecution, regardless of 
their actions.

Just another reason why Britain must leave the 
European Union.
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